

Calling all Lego fans!!!

Friends of Leamington Hastings would like to invite you to take part in 'The Brick Challenge' (coming soon!)

This is an exciting opportunity for children and adults to show off your creative and technical skills with bricks and be in with the chance of winning a prize whilst raising valuable funds for school equipment.

There will be different categories announced for each age group and prizes awarded per category.

There will also be a building block play area for little ones, refreshments for sale and lego themed games to try your luck at.

So if you're interested it may be time to tip those lego boxes out (wear slippers around the house!) or dust off that old lego from the loft and let your imaginations help you create.

Watch this space, our parents Facebook page and the childrens red book bags for more info which will be coming in the next few days! :)